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                                  02nd September, 2020

Director Health Services, 

Directorate of Health Services,

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi-110032


The Delhi Medical Council an email dated 05.08.2020 of Shri. Kuldeep Janghu against  Maharaja Agrasen Hospital, Punjabi Bagh, New Delhi,.  


 On perusal of the complaint (email), the Delhi Medical Council observed that the complainant was seeking relief of refund of money from a Hospital, besides alleging irregularity in the functioning of a hospital, hence, the same be forwarded to the Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi for appropriate action, as the registration and regulation of Hospitals and Nursing Homes functioning/operating in the NCT of Delhi and matter connected therewith or incidental thereto falls within the jurisdiction of the Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi. A copy of complaint is enclosed herewith .

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)   


Secretary

Copy to i) Shri. Kuldeep Janghu.(email id : kuldeepkumar40510@gmail.com)  

